For many years, the University of the Pacific School of Dentistry has been working to
understand the causes of cleft lip and palate anomalies and to develop a protocol for
their prevention.

Supported by the March of Dimes, our Program for Prevention of Cleft Lip and
Palate/Craniofacial Anomalies developed a brochure and other educational materials to
explain the causes of cleft lip and palate and to summarize the prevention studies.

We would like to send you this informative package. If you are interested in receiving the
cleft lip and palate material, and also in helping us continue our research toward cleft
prevention, please fill out the questionnaire below.

The questionnaire is directed towards the biological mothers of children with cleft
anomalies. Please mail, email, or fax the questionnaire to us, and we will send you the
educational package.

All the information that you provide will be handled as strictly confidential.

Thank you for your needed support in helping us develop successful methods for the
prevention of cleft lip and palate anomalies.
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